
Welcome to Shipwrecked VBS at Calvary Church! Our early childhood VBS program is 
provided as a service for VBS volunteers. All parents/guardians of children Kindergarten and 
younger are expected to be on campus and serving while their children are enjoying the fun at 
Shipwrecked VBS at Calvary Church. 
  
All early childhood children must be pre-registered prior to VBS Week. We may not be able 
to accommodate children who are not pre-registered.    
 
Children need to be checked out and picked up as quickly as possible at the close of each 
day. Siblings under the age of 14 are NOT permitted to check a child out. 
 
Your children will be having lots of fun playing with friends and learning about Jesus this 
week!  They will also be participating in the penny project so we encourage you to help them 
save and bring in those pennies! 
 
HELPFUL HINTS: 
 
Nursery (birth – 36 months): 

 The security label you receive at check in will be required to check a child out. 
 Please pack a lunch for your child. 
 For children 12 months and younger, please include a printed feeding schedule and 

other care instructions. 
 Label your child’s belongings prior to arrival. 

 
Preschool/Kindergarten: 

 Class lists will be posted on the Worship Center windows on Sunday, July 22nd. 
 To avoid damage or loss, please leave toys at home. 

  
We look forward to an exciting week of fun, Bible exploration and adventure for your 
children!   
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Paula Garcia Mary Jane Edwards 
Early Childhood Coordinator Early Childhood Director 
714.550.2336 714.550.2338 
 


